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President’s Message for May 2021 

Mardi Gras 2020 was the last time we offered a dance in Baton Rouge!  None of us had an inkling that 

a pandemic was spreading across our country and that our lives would be so drastically altered.  We 

pray for the families whose lives have been infected and affected by Covid.  We are thankful that Covid 

numbers have greatly improved and that the vaccination is readily available.  We are hopeful that we 

will be offering dances later this year and remain attentive to guidelines established by the State of 

Louisiana and the City of Baton Rouge.  Guidelines posted at Visit Baton Rouge (https://www.visitbatonrouge.com/tools-

info/coronavirus-information/ )  as of 5/15/21 include two that are of particular interest to us.  Those are:  1) Live music will 

require 10 feet of space between the stage and the audience. Crowds must be seated.  2)  Events held indoors will be limited to 

75% capacity, while maintaining social distancing, or at 100% capacity with masking required and enforced. 

Your officers and board members welcome your input and encourage you to contact any of us and share your thoughts and 

concerns.  We would like to know when you think we should begin offering dances again.  We would like to know when you 

would be comfortable attending a Cajun dance in Baton Rouge.  Please contact me at my email address below or visit the 

website and leave your message there 

 

 

 
 

 

Merci, 
Ken Bueche 

 

JAMMING 

Our Cajun Jam sessions in March and April at the West Baton 

Rouge Museum were very well attended and enjoyed by the 

musicians and audience members alike. We appreciate the 

enthusiasm of the hosting musicians John Richard & Shannon 

Lejeune (March 21) and Jesse & Anglyn Brown (April 18).  Our 

next Cajun Jam session at the West Baton Rouge Museum will 

be on Sunday, May 23, 3:00 to 5:00 pm. The host musician will 

be Sheryl Cormier. Bring your mask, your own chair and 

refreshments. Join us for this free event. 
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JAM sessions 3:00pm on the 3rd Sunday of each month at WBRP Museum   *  845 North Jefferson Ave   *   Port Allen, LA  70767 

Combined General Meeting and Board Meeting 6:30pm - 2nd Wednesday of each month at  EBRP Main Library  *  7711  Goodwood Blvd  *  Baton Rouge, LA 
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